
PRESCHOOL	ADVISORY	MEETING	MINUTES	

	

A	Preschool	Advisory	Meeting	was	held	on	December	6,	2022	at	3:15	at	Fort	Calhoun	Elementary	School	
1120	Monroe	Street,	Fort	Calhoun	Nebraska.		The	meeting	was	advertised	in	the	Pilot-
Tribune/Enterprise	and	on	the	schools	website	fortcalhounschools.org.	

Meeting	called	to	order	at	3:19	PM.		In	attendance	were	Drew	Wagner,	Veleka	Prunty,	Cheryl	Miller,	
Jane	Prieksat,	Jerry	Green,	and	Deanna	Royuk.	

Discussions:		Preschool	registration	2/1/23-3/1-23;	Preschool	screenings	3/17/23	for	those	registered	
with	3/24/23	as	the	alternate	date;	Wee	Screens	1/27/23;	Little	Pioneers	Playgroup	have	11	students	
attending;	the	next	meeting	will	be	4/4/23.	

The	meeting	was	adjourned	at	3:57	PM.	


